
 
 
 
 
Mark has been involved with Kanata community organizations for many years, 
he has also been a volunteer with KMHA since 2012. He has had the opportunity 
to serve in many different roles throughout the years which has given him the 
privilege of interacting with many of KMHA hockey parents. 
Mark started as trainer for his sons Novice hockey team. Through the years Mark 
has had the opportunity to serve in the roles of trainer, assistant coach, head 
coach, and the last 2 years Mark been the Risk and Safety Coordinator.  
 
People that know Mark, understand he takes these positions for the kids and the 
hockey community. Hockey is such a huge part of our lives, both for players and 
parents.  He would like to help make all our experiences positive and 
memorable while ensuring safety and respect for all.  
 
As Director of Large, Mark would be dedicated to minimizing risk and ensuring 
the safety for all members. Mark believes in an open-door policy and values 
everyone’s feedback. He believes the players, parents, volunteers, and officials 
are the heart of KMHA.  
 
Mark would love the opportunity to continue serving the people of KMHA as a 
board of director and working with the board of director team in keeping KMHA 
a safe, fun, place to play hockey.  
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to put my name forward for in the role 
of Director at Large, Risk and Safety portfolio. 
 
 
See you at the AGM 
 
Mark 
 
 


